
 

Mr. Joseph Chan, Kaisun’s Chairman, was invited to attend forum on  
The Mirror Magazine 7th outstanding award on Corporate Social Responsibility  

 
Forum on Mirror Post 7th award on outstanding Corporate Social Responsibility was held on 11 
May 2018, where many entrepreneurs shared their experiences on Corporate Social Responsibility. 
Mr. Joseph Chan, Kaisun’s Chairman, was invited to share his experience on Corporate Social 
Responsibility, and he discussed the opportunities and difficulties encountered in the Group’s 
development in Belt and Road.  

 

Mr. Joseph Chan, Kaisun’s Chairman, was invited to share his experience in the forum on  

Mirror Post 7th award on outstanding Corporate Social Responsibility. 

 

By inviting professionals to seminars and 

forums on Belt and Road initiative we 

organized and co-organized, Mr. Joseph 

Chan shared his experience that we 

played a role in letting Hong Kong public 

gain more understanding on the Belt and 

Road initiative. In addition, by 

encouraging minorities in Hong Kong to 

participate in Belt and Road related 

events, Hong Kong’s role as 

superconnector can be enhanced.  
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Besides performance, 

we value our staff’s 

health as well.  Hence 

we organized the “Belt 

and Road” Friendly 

Basketball Tournament 

on 7 April 2017, and 2nd 

“Belt and Road” Friendly 

Basketball Tournament 

on 6 May 2018. Our team 

comprised our staff, and 

we invited teams with 

players from different 

countries. Not only can staff achieve better health and build better team spirit by preparing for 

basketball tournament, our staff can enlarge their social circle by knowing more friends from 

different countries through participation in the basketball tournament.  

 

 

 

By organizing various social events 

and seminars and inviting minorities 

in Hong Kong to join our events, we 

create many opportunities for 

minorities in Hong Kong to 

participate in events, so as to raise 

Hong Kong’s public awareness on 

Belt and Road initiative and 

encourage cultural exchange.  

 

 


